
MEET THE TEACHER 

Welcome!
Hello friends! I hope everyone is
enjoying their summer. My name is
Mrs. Grant and I am so excited to
be your learning support teacher.
This will be my fourth year teaching
at Butler and I am so excited to see
what the new school year brings!
The first few weeks the students
will likely remain with their
homeroom teacher for community
building activities. I will push into
the classes to introduce myself and
support as needed! I will also be
avilable for breaks. I am looking
forward to meeting you on the first
day of school and learning about
you too!

Mrs. Grant

About me!
I love reading, going to
the movies, trips to the
beach, and spending time
with friends and family.
This year, my husband and
I are expanding our little
family, as we welcome our
first baby in October! 

Contact Me
Email:kgrant@cbsd.org


